
 

 

 

 

As we head into the summer months, volunteers are 
needed.  Rather than the normal sign-up sheets that 
have the same volunteer for an entire month, new 
sheets are available where you can sign up for a 
week.  Thank you for your help! 
 

Volunteers are needed for:  Altar Guild – July and August 
                                                      Video –August only 
                                                      2nd Elder –July 21 & 28 
           August 18 & 25 
 

 

 

LWML ‘Clean Sweep’   
 

We have set the next ‘Clean Sweep’ work date for June 19th, starting at 
9:00 am!  The first session was very successful, but more remains to be 
done.  Share in the fun of sorting, recycling, and tossing out outdated 
materials.  We will focus on old Sunday School materials, outdated 
church materials, etc., sprucing up the classrooms, youth room, and 
bookshelves. 
 
You’ll see a cart in the narthex that holds some items that we’re 
offering out to anyone.  Check it out – take what you might want – in 2 
weeks any remaining items will be trashed.   
 
We have many VHS tapes scattered around the church bookshelves.  
This is outdated media that is no longer supported within our 
congregation – we plan to send all VHS tapes to be recycled, however, 
if anyone in the congregation still uses VHS – or knows someone who 
would use these tapes – PLEASE take what you would like from the 
shelves ASAP.  After July 1, the remaining VHS tapes will be recycled.  
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